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17th June, 2003

The Secretary

Select Committee on Medicare

Suite S1 30

Parliament House

CANBERRA   ACT   2600

Dear Sir/Madam,

Re: Submission to the Senate Select Committee on Medicare

South Kingsville Health Services Co-operative Ltd (SKHS) would like the Senate Select Committee on Medicare to consider the attached submission addressing the headings outlined in the Terms of Reference. 

As background to our organisation’s submission on these issues, we would like to draw the Committee’s attention to some information on SKHS, and our experience in community based, and community-owned health services. To this end, we have provided a brief overview of the twenty-three year history of the organisation as an addendum to this submission. In summary, SKHS has considerable expertise and experience in providing bulk-billed GP services and has a unique organisational and philosophical perspective from which to speak on matters pertaining to this Inquiry.

We thank the Committee for the opportunity to make this submission, and would be pleased to provide more information relating to these matters, if so required.

Yours sincerely,

Tim Budge

Chief Executive Officer
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